8/6/24, 10:06 AM Mail - Janusek, Mike - Outlook

[EXTERNAL] Stonebridge Subdivision

Brenda Ell <brenda.ell@yahoo.com>
Mon 8/5/2024 9:14 AM
To:Janusek, Mike <mjanusek@srcity.org>

Hello Mike,

| am a boarding neighbor of the Stonebridge Subdivision. | live on Orleans Street. | am wondering
what is going to happen with my fence that backs up to the project? Will they replace my fence or put
another fence up against mine? If you are not the right person to answer this question, can you please
let me know who is?

Also, | am wondering if the units on the proposal marked in blue and yellow on the site map are the
proposed single-story units?

Thanks,
Brenda Ell
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